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Gilbert J. Rooth, Esquire
9065 Park Boulevard North IN RESPONSE REFER
Seminole, FL 33543 TO F0IA-86-417

Dear Mr. Rooth:

This is in response to your letter dated June 4, 1986, in which you requested,
pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act (F0IA), documents pertaining to the
accident which occurred at the Crystal River nuclear power plant on
January 10, 1986, which resulted in the death of two divers.

The enclosed appendix identifies documents which are being placed in the NRC's
Public Document Room (PDR), 1717 H Street, NW, Washington, DC 20555, where
they will be available for your inspection at no charge or reproduction at a
nominal charge of five cents ($0.05) per page, as specified in 10 CFR 9.14. The
documents will be filed in PDR folder F01A-86-417 under your name. Enclosed is
a notice that provides charges and procedures for obtaining records from the
PDR. One additional document which was originated by the Occupational Safety
and Health Administration has been referred to that agency for a disclosure
determination and direct response to you.

Sincerely,

h& M
.

Donnie H. Grimsley, Director
Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosures: As stated
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Re: FOIA-86-417

APPENDIX

- 1. 1/13/86 Preliminary Notification, PNO-II-86-06 - 1 page

2. 1/10/86 Reportable Event Number 03309 - 1 page

3. 1/10/86 Reportable Event Number 03312 - 1 page

4. 1/13/86 Letter from McKee to Grace - 1 page

5. 2/12/86 Letter from Walker to Wilgus, subject: Report No. 50-302/
85-44 - 4 pages

6. Undated Intake Structure Plan and Elevation - 1 page

7. Undated Crystal River 1, 2 and 3 Site Plot Plan - 1 page

8. Undated Handwritten Notes - 4 pages

9. 1/23/86 Florida Power Media Statement, re: 1/10/86
Diving Accident - 1 page
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